
Dear Mr. Doray, 
 
Please add my voice to those that oppose building a new school in one 
of the highest traffic areas on Nun's Island. With the not yet 
completed development of the southern end of the island, rush-hour 
traffic has already become greater than the current roads' ability to 
handle it. Delays of 20 minutes or more are already typical for access 
to the Bonaventure Highway from the southern end of the island. If you 
were to add delays caused by parents and school buses dropping off 
children in the mornings, it would become completely untenable. 
 
Regards, Philip Mongeau	
  


